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Indiana Michigan
Power Company
P.O. Box 16631
Columbus, OH 43216

R

AEP:NRC:0847S
10CFR50.54(a)(3)

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-315 and 50-316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
PROPOSED REVISION TO 1990 UPDATED QUALITY
ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION (QAPD)

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: T. E. Murley

December 19, 1990

Dear Dr. Murley:

This letter and its attachments constitute a proposed revision to
the 1990 Updated Quality Assurance Program Description (QAPD).
Approval is requested for changes in the QAPD to clarify how
certain activities are to be performed by the Quality Assurance
organization and to clarify how inspections associated with the
packaging and shipment of radioactive waste and materials are
conducted.

We believe that, though some of the proposed changes constitute a
reduction in previous QA program commitments, the proposed changes
are, in fact, enhancements. The proposed changes will provide
more opportunity for meaningful performance-based QA activities.

Attachment 1 to this letter addresses each of the specific changes
(other than the general repagination). Due to the repaginat'ion,
the entire QAPD has been redated December 1990 and is enclosed as
Attachment 2. The proposed changes addressed in Attachment 1 to
this letter are marked with margin bars in the enclosed QAPD.

As provided by 10 CFR 50.54(a)(iv), the proposed changes shall be
regarded as accepted by the Commission upon receipt of a letter to
this effect or 60 days after submittal, unless otherwise notified
by the Commission.
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Dr. T ~ E. Murley -2- AEP:NRC:0847S

This document has been prepared following Corporate procedures
that incorporate a reasonable set of controls to ensure its
accuracy and completeness prior to signature by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

M. P. Ale ch
Vice President
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Attachments

cc: D. H. Williams, Jr.
A. A. Blind - Bridgman
J. R. Padgett
G. Charnoff
NFEM Section Chief
A. B. Davis - Region III
NRC Resident Inspector - Bridgman


